
 

 

May 22, 2025 
Subject: June 2025 Price Increase 
 
As announced in our price change retraction on May 14, Watts will be implementing a price sheet change 
on June 2, 2025.  This is driven by the ongoing changes in U.S. Government tariff policy. As of June 2, 
2025, the product lines and brands below will be implementing a list price increase. Select items will be 
adjusted to reflect various higher or lower price changes. 
 
The following brands and product lines will be affected by the average increases as follows: 
 

 
 
Former prices will be honored for all orders with immediate release received by Friday, May 30, 2025, if 
stocking orders do not exceed one month’s average purchases.  New list prices will be available on our 
website on June 2, 2025. You will have the option of printing a copy of the price sheet in PDF format or 
downloading list prices in Excel and other formats. 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Watts Agency, Watts Regional Manager or the Watts Pricing 
Department. 
 
Sincerely, 
Watts Water Technologies 

Announced 

%

DRAINS 8.8%

CHEMICAL PIPING PRODUCTS 15.0%

DRAINS - BLUCHER 10.0%

DRAINS - CAST IRON 5.0%

DRAINS - TRENCH 5.0%

RAINWATER HARVESTING 5.0%

HVAC 6.2%

HYDRONIC RADIANT 11.1%

VALVES 12.4%

ACV-AUTOMATIC CONTROL VALVE 12.0%

CONNECTIONS 21.4%

HYDRONICS (VALVES AND ACCESS) 9.2%

MIXING VALVES 9.5%

NON-TESTABLE BACKFLOW 12.0%

PLUMBING SPECIALTIES 10.8%

REGULATORS 11.8%

RELIEF VALVES 9.9%

RISERS 12.0%

SHUT-OFF VALVES 18.7%

STRAINERS 9.1%

TESTABLE BACKFLOW 12.8%

https://www.watts.com/resources/references-tools?Filters=%5B%7BName%3A%22Content%20Type%22%2CValues%3A%5B%22Price%20List%22%5D%7D%5D&Page=0

